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Dear Client,  

We are pleased to inform you that the new release of service notice is available at the following 

link.  

The new document, in compliance with art. 4 of Service Regulation and art. 1.2 of Instructions, 

will entry into force starting from November 16th.   

 

For further information please contact: 

 
 

Client Service 
pt.clientservices@lseg.com 

Telephone: +39 02 33635.640 
Sales 
pt.sales@lseg.com 

Telephone: +39 02 72426.504 
 

http://www.lseg.com/markets-products-and-services/post-trade-services/settlement-and-custody/monte-titoli/collateral-management/x-com-documentation

